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                   Newsletter 14                      1st April 2022 

 

Magdalen Academy 

Proud to be part of UNITY EDUCATION TRUST 
 

 

Dear Families,  
 
Throughout the school year we take part in a range of National days/ Weeks. All our schools will be 
participating in Children's Mental Health Week (from 5th February) and Internet Safety Day (6th February). 
We will share more information about this with you in the coming weeks. The House Teams are also 
gathering suggestions from the children of things they would like to focus on. 
 
Next week some of our classes will be taking part in NSPCC number day on Friday 2nd February. 
 

 
 

 
Please do let us know if you would like further ideas to support your child with Maths at home. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Regards 
 

Mrs Louise Arrowsmith 
Executive Head 

 
 
 

 

 

Newsletter 9    26th January 2024 



Magdalen Academy, Park Crescent, Magdalen, Kings Lynn, Norfolk. PE34 3BU. 01553 810326 http://www.magdalenacademy.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
FEBRUARY 2024 
Thursday 1st – Young Voices Concert at Wembley OVO Arena 
Friday 2nd – NSPCC Number Day – See Below! 
Thursday 8th – Chinese New Year Special Menu 
Thursday 15th – Residential Parent Meetings 
   St Germans Academy @ 3:30pm 
      Wimbotsham Academy @ 5:30pm 
Friday 16th – Break up for Half-Term 
Various Club Activities have been sent to parents via ParentApps. 
Monday 26th – Back to School 
 
MARCH 2024 
Thursday 7th – World Book Day 2024 – info to follow! 
Thursday 21st – Friends of School EASTER BINGO 
Monday 25th – Wednesday 27th - Year 5 & 6 Residential Trip to Norfolk Lakes 
Wednesday 27th – Break up for Easter Holidays 
 
APRIL 2024  
KS2 SWIMMING STARTS 23RD APRIL!!! 
Monday 15th – Back to School for the Summer Term. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

FRIDAY 2ND FEBUARY 2024 

LOTS OF FUN MATHS DUING THE DAY! 

 

Can the children dress up in clothes 
with numbers of patterns. Donations 
to be handed to the school office, 
raising money for NSPCC. 

Thank You 
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As you all know reading is one of the focus areas at Magdalen Academy.  We have 

noticed that not as much reading is being recorded in the children’s books.  We 

appreciate that everyone is busy but if they could all read a little a week at home it 

really improves their English at school. 

The children also love the rewards during the weekly assemblies.  Going forward this 

will be an addition to the Newsletter as to who has received rewards for reading. 

 


